
Newsletter  March 2025 

Our Christian value this term is: Forgiveness 

 

 



 

 



 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Have you ever seen a Bog Baby? Wren class 

hunted for their own bog baby. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kingfisher class are reading The Wild Robot. 

They looked at adaptations in nature. They 

needed to find jigsaw parts whilst 

orienteering. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Owl class have been reading Wind in the 

Willows. The children took part in adventures 

based on each character. 

 

  

 

 

 



 

SCIENCE FAIR PROJECTS 

 
Children worked very hard to create some fantastic projects for the science fair. We 

would like to thank you again for your hard work and support in this. We were very 

impressed!  

Congratulations to the winners who were: 

EYFS – Ruby 

KS1 – Maebel 

LKS2 – Ivy 

UKS2 - Mikayla 

Parents have asked that they be invited in for future events which is a great idea and 

the school is already starting to put that into practice where possible.  

 
  

 
   
 
  
 
   
 

             
          
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1120122253245021&set=pcb.1120123149911598&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX_cwv20Ol1Uy2C6C0waqIiwSj1-bxTtgycbQ-jNQKaGMYVczlkz8h8peytpOIOUliY35EeodGW5Pz-T0tmmbQ1eUJw_Mu-SqaQlfmZ8-vwopCmlaVKU3kdzSbtCil9pnii8O7O-hgcDS8j0435RL7jzj-ALEYDBVFFE9uQilZ_iolBhmnSOMqmGRcFEYJR6Y8&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1120122253245021&set=pcb.1120123149911598&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX_cwv20Ol1Uy2C6C0waqIiwSj1-bxTtgycbQ-jNQKaGMYVczlkz8h8peytpOIOUliY35EeodGW5Pz-T0tmmbQ1eUJw_Mu-SqaQlfmZ8-vwopCmlaVKU3kdzSbtCil9pnii8O7O-hgcDS8j0435RL7jzj-ALEYDBVFFE9uQilZ_iolBhmnSOMqmGRcFEYJR6Y8&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1120122326578347&set=pcb.1120123149911598&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX_cwv20Ol1Uy2C6C0waqIiwSj1-bxTtgycbQ-jNQKaGMYVczlkz8h8peytpOIOUliY35EeodGW5Pz-T0tmmbQ1eUJw_Mu-SqaQlfmZ8-vwopCmlaVKU3kdzSbtCil9pnii8O7O-hgcDS8j0435RL7jzj-ALEYDBVFFE9uQilZ_iolBhmnSOMqmGRcFEYJR6Y8&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1120122326578347&set=pcb.1120123149911598&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX_cwv20Ol1Uy2C6C0waqIiwSj1-bxTtgycbQ-jNQKaGMYVczlkz8h8peytpOIOUliY35EeodGW5Pz-T0tmmbQ1eUJw_Mu-SqaQlfmZ8-vwopCmlaVKU3kdzSbtCil9pnii8O7O-hgcDS8j0435RL7jzj-ALEYDBVFFE9uQilZ_iolBhmnSOMqmGRcFEYJR6Y8&__tn__=*bH-R


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

KNEX CHALLENGE 

Owl and Kingfisher class took part in a KNEX challenge. They used pulleys to create a 

mechanism to lift a box. They worked really well together and had a fantastic morning. 

 

 

 

WREN CLASS 

 

Wren class practiced their nest building skills at Forest School 

 

 
 

 

 

Wren class had an amazing trip to Gloucester Cathedral. They learnt about the Easter 

story and enjoyed learning about the Cathedral. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1155342066389706&set=pcb.1155343293056250&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX0CAZXjrWKzedVBK0clTBKL33Z_O863EXPfJNsthcSsOIROayzJLAFaY89p1-XaAPHpmpdf8smMLvn1XT1KslRXnuMUDdA1zdheISdqzN9j07zHeUUq5qVth4O03epCyXUSE9cYv0FgFfcQOjYNoAV8NyBtmNZKEKG6c6T4ciSpJtmXh6wmaouvjTQyhZ4NHw&__tn__=H-R


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 

KINGFISHER CLASS 

 

We are very excited in Kingfisher class to see that our cress seeds have already grown 

as part of our science experiment aimed at understanding what plants need to grow. 

Kingfishers have also been dissecting daffodils! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1155342066389706&set=pcb.1155343293056250&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX0CAZXjrWKzedVBK0clTBKL33Z_O863EXPfJNsthcSsOIROayzJLAFaY89p1-XaAPHpmpdf8smMLvn1XT1KslRXnuMUDdA1zdheISdqzN9j07zHeUUq5qVth4O03epCyXUSE9cYv0FgFfcQOjYNoAV8NyBtmNZKEKG6c6T4ciSpJtmXh6wmaouvjTQyhZ4NHw&__tn__=H-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1155342066389706&set=pcb.1155343293056250&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX0CAZXjrWKzedVBK0clTBKL33Z_O863EXPfJNsthcSsOIROayzJLAFaY89p1-XaAPHpmpdf8smMLvn1XT1KslRXnuMUDdA1zdheISdqzN9j07zHeUUq5qVth4O03epCyXUSE9cYv0FgFfcQOjYNoAV8NyBtmNZKEKG6c6T4ciSpJtmXh6wmaouvjTQyhZ4NHw&__tn__=H-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1155342086389704&set=pcb.1155343293056250&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX0CAZXjrWKzedVBK0clTBKL33Z_O863EXPfJNsthcSsOIROayzJLAFaY89p1-XaAPHpmpdf8smMLvn1XT1KslRXnuMUDdA1zdheISdqzN9j07zHeUUq5qVth4O03epCyXUSE9cYv0FgFfcQOjYNoAV8NyBtmNZKEKG6c6T4ciSpJtmXh6wmaouvjTQyhZ4NHw&__tn__=H-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1155342086389704&set=pcb.1155343293056250&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX0CAZXjrWKzedVBK0clTBKL33Z_O863EXPfJNsthcSsOIROayzJLAFaY89p1-XaAPHpmpdf8smMLvn1XT1KslRXnuMUDdA1zdheISdqzN9j07zHeUUq5qVth4O03epCyXUSE9cYv0FgFfcQOjYNoAV8NyBtmNZKEKG6c6T4ciSpJtmXh6wmaouvjTQyhZ4NHw&__tn__=H-R
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https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1155342193056360&set=pcb.1155343293056250&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX0CAZXjrWKzedVBK0clTBKL33Z_O863EXPfJNsthcSsOIROayzJLAFaY89p1-XaAPHpmpdf8smMLvn1XT1KslRXnuMUDdA1zdheISdqzN9j07zHeUUq5qVth4O03epCyXUSE9cYv0FgFfcQOjYNoAV8NyBtmNZKEKG6c6T4ciSpJtmXh6wmaouvjTQyhZ4NHw&__tn__=H-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=1155342259723020&set=pcb.1155343293056250&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX0CAZXjrWKzedVBK0clTBKL33Z_O863EXPfJNsthcSsOIROayzJLAFaY89p1-XaAPHpmpdf8smMLvn1XT1KslRXnuMUDdA1zdheISdqzN9j07zHeUUq5qVth4O03epCyXUSE9cYv0FgFfcQOjYNoAV8NyBtmNZKEKG6c6T4ciSpJtmXh6wmaouvjTQyhZ4NHw&__tn__=H-R


 

OWL CLASS 

Owl Class had a wonderful time in Cheltenham taking part in the Gloucestershire Mock 

Trial. A great success for our prosecution team with a guilty verdict. 

 

 

Owl Class have been busy baking biscuits in DT. After trialling a simple shortbread 

recipe, they then adapted with their own choice of flavours. They had some delicious 

results and we are looking forward to some tasty cheesecakes in the next few weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SATS club – a big thank you to all year 6s for their hard work and dedication. SATS 

club will only be running for the first 2 weeks of next term before SATS begin for 

real. 

 

LITTER PICKING ECO WARRIOR 

 

Joshua Smith has been doing regular litter picks around our area recently. He had an 

amazing amount of reactions and kind words said. 

Joshua has received a service award from school for his efforts.  

Well done Joshua and thank you! 

 

 

 

 


